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Dear committee

I wish to express my very deep concern about the new abortion bill proposed by Cairns MP Mr R Payne.

This bill goes against my world view that     all human life is sacred. Australian media report the sad figures of
 still births, and as a nation we want research  done so that in the future we can at the very least reduce the
 number of babies born dead, yet politicians are considering a bill that removes the safeguards for unborn
 babies. This is unacceptable. This bill undermines the moral fibre of our society. It is dangerous for unborn
 babies and women. I say a very strong No to this bill. 

Regards

Mrs Vanessa Murch
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